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LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 2021 BUDGET WORKSHOP 

OCTOBER 28, 2020 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Call to Order: Chairman Sorgini called the budget workshop meeting to order at 4:35 p.m.  

 

Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Roll Call:   

a. The following were in attendance: Supervisors Jason Sorgini, Colleen Eckman, Cara Coless, 

Peter MacFarland and Gary Neights, and Township Manager Donald Delamater 

  

2021 Budget Discussion 

A) The supervisors and manager continued the 2021 budget discussion from the workshop of 

September 29, 2020.  

i) There was discussion regarding the Township’s revenue sources, specific larger expenditure 

line items and the shortfalls in the General Fund and Capital Projects Fund. 

ii) There was also discussion about the use of the General Fund Reserves and the retirement of 

debt in the coming years and how those excess revenues can be reallocated to the General 

Fund. 

iii) The Board reviewed the elimination of the Per Capita Tax and options for raising revenues 

over the next several years. 

 

 

Courtesy of the Floor 

A)  No Comments       

 

Adjournment 

       A)  MOTION:  Supervisor Neights made a motion to adjourn. Supervisor Eckman seconded  

    the motion. The motion passed 5-0. The meeting adjourned at 6:30 p.m. 

 

 

Next Business Meetings:  November 5, 2020    

 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted: 

 

_______________________________ 

Donald Delamater, Secretary 

 


